May 18, 2018

To the attention of City Clerk's Office

From the Thames Region Ecological Association

Re: Replacement representative for TREA on the City's Advisory Committee on the Environment

We are very sad to advise that Robyn Harvey, a long-time TREA supporter, passed away on May 4 after a year-long battle with cancer. He was honoured by his friends at the ReForest memorial for treeplanting recently as a remembrance to his dedicated community work. As well in recognition of his community involvement, a number of people ae gathering today at Civic Gardens as a remembrance to his contributions to the community.

We ask that TREA's representative on the City's Advisory Committee on the Environment for the remaining months of this term be approved for

Mr. Manmohan Bhavra

Thank you in advance for your consideration

Diane Szoller

Diane Szoller, President

Thames Region Ecological Association

1017 Western Road, London, ON N6G 1G5